From:	Mark R Davies	GRO		
Sent:	Thur 15/01/2015 5:48:10 PM (UTC)			
То:	Swinson MPST	GRO		
Cc:	Callard Richard (She	Ex)	GRO	
Subject:	Post Office Respons	e to Westminst	ter Hall debate	te
Attachment:	PO Response to Westminster Hall debate final (2).pdf			
Attachment:	ATT00001.txt			
Dear Minister,				
I am writing to send you a note, attached, setting out the Post Office's detailed response to the allegations made by a number of MPs in Parliament during the Westminster Hall debate on the Mediation Scheme in December. You may of course wish to table this in Parliament. Subject to your view we will also publish this response on our website.				
We have also written to the MPs who spoke in the debate inviting them to meet to discuss the cases and the points they raised in the debate.				
Best wishes Mark				
*******	********	******	*	
This email and any attachments are confidential and intended for the addressee only. If you are not the named recipient, you must not use, disclose, reproduce, copy or distribute the contents of this communication. If you have received this in error, please contact the sender by reply email and then delete this email from your system. Any views or opinions expressed within this email are solely those of the sender, unless otherwise specifically stated.				
POST OFFICE LIMITED is registered in England and Wales no 2154540. Registered Office: 148 OLD STREET, LONDON EC1V 9HQ.				

 This email was received	d from the INTERNET	. .		
Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for legal purposes.				